
Mott  Receives  National
Recognition
While we’re all in it for the youth of Massachusetts; however
it’s great when our leaders and volunteers are recognized for
their hard work.

Recently, The Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks Lodge
(No.  1476  Plymouth)  reported  Plymouth’s  Michelle  Mott  was
awarded  “the  Marvin  M.  Lewis  Award”  by  the  Elks  National
Scouting Committee.

WickedLocal.com posted:

Eight  years  ago,  Mott’s  son  joined  Pack  47  in  Plymouth,
Cranberry Harbors District, Old Colony Council, now part of
Mayflower Council. Within the first year, Mott was serving as
den leader for her son’s Tiger Den. She continued as den
leader with her son for Tiger, Wolf, Bear, Webelos, and Arrow
of Light rank. Mott also became more involved in Pack 47
eventually becoming the Cubmaster, serving for three years.
She  also  volunteered  on  the  Cranberry  Harbors  District
Committee. For the past four years, she has been involved with
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the  Activities  Committee  helping  to  organize  District  and
Council  events  ranging  from  200-750  scout  attendees.
Chuckwagon,  Webelos  Woods,  Webelos  Klondike  and  Polar
Challenge are some of the many events she has helped organize.

“Although  fully  position  trained  with  many  awards  and
recognitions, Mott had planned to end her tenure as a scouting
volunteer  when  her  son  crossed  over  into  a  troop,”  added
WickedLocal.  “However,  the  BSA  made  changes  that  affected
Mott. In 2018, girls were allowed to join Cub Scouts and form
girl dens, which meant Mott was going to repeat the journey
she had made with her son, Adam, except this time with her
daughter, Rachel. 

“During all this, Mott continued to expand her Scouting skills
and training.”

Due to her hard work, Mott received the Lewis Award, which
recognizes Elks members that:

Have brought Scouting to more youth 
Have  assisted  local  Elks  lodges  in  forming  Scouting
units 
Are fully trained in the skills of Scouting and are
outstanding role models 
Have contributed significantly to Elks and Scouting by
bringing  the  two  movements  together  to  serve  the
community  
Have offered Scouting to all youth regardless of race,
creed or income level, and have been instrumental in
organizing Scouting units, especially in inner-city or
other low-income communities

For the full article from WickedLocal.com, click here. And
join us in congratulating Michelle Mott for all that she does
for  Scouting  and  the  Elks.If  you  know  of  a  Scouter  who
deserves  some  recognition,  be  sure  to  email  us  here  at
Mayflower Council.
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